
The Most Holy Trinity 
June 7, 2020 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Weekend Masses 

DEPAUL CENTER 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. 

Sunday 9:15 a.m., 11:00 a.m. 

CHURCH 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday - Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday and Thursday 12:10 p.m. 

Wednesday 5:15 p.m. 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Diocesan Development Fund 
Our Diocesan Development Fund (DDF) pledge drive is starting 

officially this weekend. Our parish financial goal here at St. Vincent de 

Paul is the same as last year — $250,000. Our parish donor goal is at 

least 600. (With almost 1600 families, surely this goal of 600 is 

possible!) To watch the DDF video go to our Parish website at 

svcape.com and scroll down to the photo of Bishop Rice. On the left of 

Bishop Rice, you will see the option to watch the video or to visit the 

Diocesan webpage. Please, watch the video! It does an excellent job in 

displaying the wonderful work of our Diocese. If you are then so 

inclined, go to the Diocesan webpage. Immediately you will see “Donate 

Now” for the DDF. If you donate on-line, please remember to designate 

in the space provided that you belong to “CAPE GIRARDEAU – St. 

Vincent”. After you donate, our Parish office will be notified that you 

contributed to the DDF for St. Vincent de Paul. There are so many 

reasons for all of us to donate to the DDF. The most important reason is 

because we are Catholic, and Catholics support the work of the Church. 

Thank you for your support of the DDF.  

Father Rick Jones 
Tedd Powers, Laura Powers 
Ralph Hendrickson 
St. Vincent de Paul DDF Chairs 

MOST HOLY TRINITY SUNDAY 



Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 
faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, June 14, 
at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. 
Please contact the parish office to register for the class and to 
fill out a baptismal registration form. 

June 7, 2020 

The Gospel today is sometimes call “the Gospel in miniature” because it so 

concisely sums up the Gospel message, In even more condensed form, 
“God loves … God gave …” is the paradigm for stewardship — we give 
because we love. 

Act of Spiritual Communion 
The “Act of Spiritual Communion” is a prayer for anyone who 
desires to receive the Eucharist but is unable.  

“My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy 
Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You 
into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You 
sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace 
You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You. 
Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen.” 

SEMO Food Bank 
Due to the current situation with Covid-19, St. Vincent de Paul CCW’s 
participation at the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, has been 
temporarily canceled. The plan is to return to this ministry on Tuesday, 
August 18. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 8 
 6:30 am Richard Jones  

Tuesday, June 9 St. Ephrem 
 6:30 am Helen Schnurbusch  

 12:10 pm Sandy Kearney  

Wednesday, June 10 
 6:30 am Philip T. Cantoni  

 5:15 pm Jason Meyer  

Thursday, June 11 St. Barnabas 

 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Joseph and Rowena Meyer Family 

 12:10 pm Judith McLain  

Friday, June 12  
 6:30 am Ann Cantoni  

Saturday, June 13 St. Anthony of Padua 
  6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Walter and Bertha Buchheit Family 

 4:30 pm Deceased Members of the 
  Homer Schnurbusch Family  

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Dohogne and Vandeven Families 

Sunday, June 14 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
 7:30 am Gary Pewitt  

 9:00 am Rose and Charles Heisserer  

 9:15 am Sophia Poirrier (living) 
 10:45 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 11:00 am Julius Lueders  

 3:00 pm Jesus Salvador Reyes  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, the 
homebound, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for those suffering from Covid-19, for all health-care 
workers and for those seeking a vaccine to the 
Coronavirus.  

First Communion Celebration 
The Sacrament of Holy Eucharist will be celebrated for First 
Communicants at all Masses next weekend, April 13 - 14, 2020. Please 
keep these children and their families in your prayers as they celebrate 
this Sacrament. Because of social distancing practices, please note that 
the 5:00 p.m., 9:00 and 10:00 a.m. Masses in Church may be 
particularly crowded. For your comfort, you are encouraged to attend 
the Masses being celebrated at the DePaul Center on Saturday at 4:30 
p.m,, or Sunday at  9:15 and 11:00 a.m. 

Ordination to the Priesthood 
On Friday, June 12, at 7:00 p.m., Deacon Daniel Belken and Deacon 
Allen Kirchner will be ordained as priests for the Diocese of Springfield-

Cape Girardeau. The Ordination will 
take place at Old St. Vincent Chapel of 
Ease. This event will be live-streamed 
through the Diocesan Facebook page 
and may be seen later on the Diocesan 
website (www.dioscg.org). Please 
keep Deacon Daniel and Deacon Allen 
in your prayers as they prepare for 
their ordinations.  

Secular Franciscan Order 
Second Sunday of Each Month 

1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
Upper Meeting Room 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
Cape Girardeau 

The Secular Franciscan Order is laity 
following the Rule St. Francis wrote, 
approved by the Pope, to support one 
another in living a simplified life - from 
Gospel to Life from Life to Gospel.  
Come and see!  Contact Anita Tygett at 
573-335-1538. 
 

Deacon Daniel Belken Deacon Allen Kirchner 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Community Prayer Group 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish has a 
Community Prayer group on Facebook. 
This group serves as a communication 
tool for the parish to communicate 
prayer requests easily and effectively to 
other parishioners. You can call the 
parish office if you would like to submit 
a prayer request or you can also private 
message the group for prayer. 
However, prior to requesting prayer for 
others, you are asked to receive 
permission from those involved. Search 
Community Prayers on Facebook or 
search the direct link to the page: 
www.facebook.com/groups/

Readings - June 14, 2020 

Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a 
1 Corinthians 10:16-17 

John 6:51-58 

Collection - May 31, 2020 

 Collection  $ 14,811.00 

 E-Tithing  $ 472.00 

 Total  $ 15,283.00 

 Weekly Budget  $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference  - $ 34,479.00 

May They Rest in Peace  
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Bernice Baldwin, sister of Rose Huff; and 
Virginia Clements, mother of Georgia Little and Danny Clements. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Parish Tithing 

Please be mindful that St. Vincent Parish’s main source of income, the Sunday 
collection, is taking place in a limited way. If you have signed up for Faith 
Direct, thank you! Faith Direct is the innovative solution that allows you to 
support St. Vincent de Paul Parish using electronic funds transfer from a bank 
account or credit/debit card just as you may do now with your mortgage 
payment, etc. It is simple, safe and convenient. You can begin supporting St. 
Vincent electronically today by visiting faith.direct/MO885. If you do not 
want to use this option, feel free to mail in your Sunday donation or drop them 
in the designated containers at weekend Masses. As always, thank you for 
your contributions! 

• The Week Ahead • 

Monday, June 8 

Tuesday, June 9 

Wednesday, June 10 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:30 pm First Communion Photos 

Thursday, June 11 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 

Friday, June 12 

Saturday, June 13 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, June 14 
 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
Maxine’s Shareable Wearables, a clothing closet for those in need, is now 
open for business. The hours will be the same as before but with less staff 
and few customers at a time. The racks are full and storage space is 
overflowing. Therefore Maxine's can take only donations of summer 
clothing at this time. Items in short supply include: 

Men’s shoes, including flip-flops 
Men’s 2x and larger summer shirts 
Ladies’ plus-size swimsuits 
Toddler boys’ summer clothing (24 month, 2T, 3T) 
Adult bathrobes/slippers 
Adult backpacks, duffel bags and summer purses 

Donations can be brought directly to Maxine’s (basement of old convent 
behind DePaul Center) on Thursdays, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m., or Saturdays, 9:00 
a.m. - 12:00 noon. 

Ordination to the Diaconate 
On Friday evening, June 19, at 7:00 p.m., Mr. Alex 
Sutachan will be ordained as a Transitional Deacon for the 
Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The Ordination will 
take place at Immaculate Conception Parish in Springfield, 
Missouri. Many of you will remember Alex from the time he 
spent at St. Vincent last year working on his Parish 
Internship. This event will be live-streamed through the 
Diocesan Facebook page and may be seen later on the 
Diocesan website (www.dioscg.org). Please keep Alex in 

your prayers as he prepares for his Deacon Ordination. If you would like to 
send a congratulation card to Alex, please drop it off at the Parish Office or 
place it in the basket near the Baptismal Font in Church.  

Congratulations to Father Brian as he celebrates 
the second anniversary of his priestly ordination 
on Monday, June 8! May God continue to bless him 
as he serves the people of St. Vincent Parish. 
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 • Contact Information • 

Parish Office  
contactus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Rick Jones 
Pastor 
Stvcapepadre@gmail.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Brian Straus 
Associate Pastor/ 
Sacramental Priest for CCM, SEMO University 
fatherbrian@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Robbie Huff 
Head of Schools, 
St. Vincent de Paul, Perryville 
robhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Mark Kiblinger 
Coordinator of Stewardship and RCIA  
mkiblinger@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Thomas Schumer 
Director of CCM, SEMO University  
deacontom@ccmin.org / 573-335-7667 

Kay Glastetter 
Principal of St. Vincent DePaul Grade School  
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net 
573-334-9594 

Kathy Hotop Raines 
Director of Religious Education 
kraines@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-335-7667 

Rose Huff 
Bulletin Editor/Administrative Assistant 
rhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Lenny Kuper 
Music Coordinator  
lennykuper@notredamecape.org 
573-335-7667 

Jeffrey Lloyd 
Maintenance Supervisor 
jlloyd@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Beverly McMeel 
Accounting Clerk/Administrative Assistant 
bmcmeel@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Cheryl Oberhaus 
Director of Parish Finance  
coberhaus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Debbie Wells 
Receptionist 
dwells@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome Back! 

Once again St. Vincent de Paul is open for the celebration of Mass. The 
desire to return to Mass, participate in prayer and receive the Eucharist is 
incredibly strong. Please know of the following points ... 

Attendance will be limited. The Church building is marked for “social 
distancing.” Using the guidelines from the Cape County Health 
Department, the Church space is limited to 30% of the normal seating 
capacity. This means that our Church space will seat approximately 150-
200 people. When a Mass is filled to its capacity, people will be encouraged 
to attend the next Mass. For this reason, three additional Masses have been 
added on the weekend, and will be celebrated in the DePaul Center Gym. It 
is estimated that the DePaul Center Gym will hold approximately 300 
people using the “social distancing” directives. 

Social Distancing will be practiced. Pews have been roped off! 
Families will be asked to keep six feet of separation from other 
families. Bring your own mask to Church and be prepared to wear the 
mask during Mass to guard against the spread of germs. If you are showing 
any symptoms of sickness, please stay home.   

If you come as a family, please sit together as a family group. You should be 
seated at least six feet from other families. Remember, there are to be NO 
hugs or handshakes!  

Liturgical changes will be in place. Extra precautions are being 
taken including the suspension of the distribution of the Precious 
Blood and receiving Holy Communion only on the hand. Those desiring to 
receive Holy Communion on the tongue should wait until the very end of 
the Communion procession. (If a parishioner is unable to consume a low-
gluten host and is only able to consume the Precious Blood, please call the 
Parish Office the Friday before the weekend stating which Mass you will 
attend. A separate chalice will be prepared and distributed after the hosts 
have been distributed.) 

The Sign of Peace is suspended. 

Holy Communion will take place at the very end of Mass so that the 
movement of the people in the Church can be limited to just one time. 
People can receive Holy Communion and then return to their pews for 
private prayer or they may leave for home. 

Please remember that people who wear masks will have to remove the 
masks when they approach the Priest/Deacon/Eucharistic Minister.  
Note: The Communion procession should follow six foot spacing between 
Communicants. People are encouraged to receive Holy Communion in 
their hands and should not be wearing gloves. 

A general dispensation from the Sunday obligation will remain. 
Remember, if you feel ill, or if you do not feel comfortable with coming to 
Church at this time, you are invited to join in the many Masses offered 
online. Also remember that dispensation from attending Sunday Mass is 
still granted until the end of June. If you or your family feel more 
comfortable at home because of the Coronavirus threat, make plans 
to continue to keep the Sabbath holy by participating in livestream and 
recorded Masses. Mass will be recorded on Saturday at the 5:00 p.m. Mass 
and it will be posted immediately to the YouTube and Parish website. The 
Sunday 9:00 a.m. Mass will not be livestreamed as it has been. 

There still will be a risk for anyone who attends a public 
Mass. Even with best health practices and strict social distancing, anyone 
who enters a public space should recognize there is a risk of contracting the 
Coronavirus. Cleaning will continue but no one should expect that they will 
be any safer from germs than other public spaces. To prevent risks, the 
Church will be supplied with plenty of hand sanitizer in various locations. 
Also the Church space is sanitized each day after each Mass.   

Newman Center Mass 
During the construction of the new St. 
John Henry Newman Center, the 6:00 p.m. 
Sunday Mass will be celebrated at St. Mary 
Cathedral. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Cancellations 
Camp Re-NEW-All - After much prayer, discussion, and discernment, it is 
with deeply saddened hearts that the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau 
has made a decision to cancel Camp Re-NEW-All for the summer of 2020. It 
was a very difficult decision to make. However, as the diocesan leaders and 
camp directors reviewed the guidelines being distributed by the Center for 
Disease Control and other reputable sources, it was determined that Camp Re-
NEW-All is not equipped or adequately staffed to make all necessary changes 
to comply with the recommended new safety and health protocols due to the 
spread of Covid-19. The leaders/directors strive to provide a safe camp 
experience for all and feel they are not able to do that this year. Even if camp 
could make the necessary changes, it would greatly change the atmosphere and 
experience of camp itself to have so many restrictions in place.  

Some who have already cancelled have donated their registration fee to camp. 
However, refunds will be issued to everyone who requests one. Please contact 
Katie Newton at knewton@dioscg.org to request a refund. 

Totus Tuus - After much consideration and prayer, it has been decided to 
cancel the Totus Tuus Program for this summer here at St. Vincent. 
Rescheduling dates and safety concerns were major points considered. 
Refunds will be available to those who have registered. Hopefully, Totus Tuus 
can be held  during the summer of 2021. 

Rectory Update 
The new rectory is taking shape! After a wonderful groundbreaking with 
Bishop Rice in early March, the construction was slow at first because of 
the shutdown of many industries due to the Coronavirus. However, now 
that the directives have opened up for business, the initial phases of the 
rectory are taking shape. The main foundations have been poured and 
plumbing is being installed this week. Watch the parish website – 
svcape.com – for a video tour by Father Rick of the construction so far.  

Annual Wedding 
Anniversary 
Celebration 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 
2:30 p.m. 

St. Mary's Cathedral 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri  

Preparations are underway for the 
annual Diocesan Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration. The event 
includes a special Mass with Bishop 
Edward M. Rice, followed by a 
reception.  This occasion enables the 
celebration and affirmation of the 
great gift of married love within 
families and communities. Please 
make plans to attend! 

Please register even if you are 
not attending the celebration 
as Bishop Rice wants to grant 
his blessing to your marriage. 
If, because of Covid-19 precautions, 
this year's gathering needs to be  
cancelled or modified, a blessing will 
be mailed to all registered married 
couples.  To properly prepare, please 
register by August 21, 2020.  The 
registration form can be found on 
the Family Life page of the diocesan 
website at https://dioscg.org/about/
family-ministries/. You may also 
email the info to kbrayman@ 
dioscg.org. If you have questions 
about registration, please contact 
the parish office at 335-7667 or 
contactus@svparish.com. 

Divine Mercy Holy Hour 
During this quarantine and civil unrest, you are invited to spend an hour with 
Jesus and immerse yourself, your loved ones, and the country in His Divine Mercy. 

Pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet and Rosary every 
Wednesday afternoon from 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

If you are unable to stay for the entire hour, come for as long as you can! 

Jesus, I trust in You! 

mailto:knewton@dioscg.org
mailto:kbrayman@dioscg.org
mailto:kbrayman@dioscg.org
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Discipleship Corner 

Free Marriage Conference 
June 11-13, 2020 

Don’t miss this opportunity to make 

your marriage even better. Attend the 

Virtual Catholic Marriage Summit 

2020 from the comfort of your home. 

 Among the 40+ presenters are notable 

Catholic speakers: Scott and Kimberly 

Hahn, Edward and Beth Sri, Curtis and 

Michaelann Martin, Chris and Natalie 

Stefanick, Steve and Janet Ray, 

Christopher and Wendy West. 

Look for more on the conference on this 

page of the bulletin. Search “The 

Catholic Marriage Summit” on 

Facebook. For additional information 

and to register, go to https://www. 

Joyfuleverafter.org. 

The Catholic Marriage Summit 2020 
June 11-13, 2020 

Get the Marriage You Want from the Marriage You Have. 

The summit brings together the world’s most trusted and inspirational 
voices to speak on the beauty (and the messiness) of marriage.  

If you are excited about making the good parts of your marriage great, 
committed to making the weak parts strong, and open to recharging all 
things in between, then the 2020 Catholic Marriage Summit will show you 
how to get the marriage you want out of the marriage you have. 

Summit Details: 

 FREE event features 50+ Catholic marriage experts over three days with 
live “Main Events” each day 

 Multiple topic tracks including  content exclusively for couples, and men 
and women individually. 

 Invitation to connect with other married couples from around the world 

 “All Access” option that includes lifetime access, Couple’s Journal, plus 
many more bonuses 

 100% of the Summit proceeds go directly to supporting the presenters, 
ministries, and Catholic organizations during this difficult time. 
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First Reading 
Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9 

Early in the morning Moses went up 
Mount Sinai as the Lord had 
commanded him, taking along the two 
stone tablets. 

Having come down in a cloud, the Lord 
stood with Moses there and proclaimed 
his name, “Lord.” Thus the Lord 
passed before him and cried out, “The 
Lord, the Lord, a merciful and 
gracious God, slow to anger and rich in 
kindness and fidelity.” Moses at once 
bowed down to the ground in worship. 
Then he said, “If I find favor with you, 
O Lord, do come along in our 
company. This is indeed a stiff-necked 
people; yet pardon our wickedness and 
sins, and receive us as your own.” 

Second Reading 
2 Corinthians 13:11-13 

Brothers and sisters, rejoice. 
Mend your ways, encourage one 
another, agree with one another, live in 
peace, and the God of love and peace 
will be with you. Greet one another with 
a holy kiss. All the holy ones greet you. 

The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ 
and the love of God and the fellowship 
of the Holy Spirit be with all of you. 

Gospel 
John 3:16-18 

God so loved the world that he gave his 
only Son, so that everyone who believes 
in him might not perish but might have 
eternal life. For God did not send his 
Son into the world to condemn the 
world, but that the world might be 
saved through him. Whoever believes in 
him will not be condemned, but 
whoever does not believe has already 
been condemned, because he has not 
believed in the name of the only Son of 
God.  

Gathering Song 
O God, Almighty Father 

Communion 
Sanctuary 

Congregation: (sing twice) 

Additional Words and Arrangement by LLOYD LARSON 

Words and Music by JOHN THOMPSON and RANDY SCRUGGS 

© 1983 and this Arr. © 2020 Whole Armor Publishing Company and Full Armor Publishing Company 

All rights in the U.S. administered by Peermusic III, Ltd. 

International copyright secured.  All rights reserved. Used by permission. 

Reprinted by permission of Hal Leonard LLC. 

Sole Selling Agent for this 2020 Arrangement: Hope Publishing Company, Carol Stream, IL 60188 

www.hopepublishing.com. 800-323-1049 

The Publisher grants permission to reproduce this page for Congregational singing. 

Responsorial Psalm 
Glory and praise for evermore 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4


Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 

office at least six months in advance. (If 
you have been married before, an annul-

ment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 
con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 

con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted 

ha estado casado antes, una anulación 
del matrimonio puede necesitar ser he-

cha primero.) 
••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be regis-

tered in the parish for three months prior 

to the baptism. It is necessary to schedule 

baptismal preparation classes six weeks 

prior to your child’s baptism. Taking the 

baptism class prior to birth is encour-
aged! Contact Deacon Mark Kiblinger at 

the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 
en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 

antes de bautizar. También los padres 

tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 
de semana. La clase de preparación para 

el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 

cada último lunes del mes. Favor de co-
municarse con Padre Rick una semana 

antes al 573-335-7667.  
••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated Reli-

gious Life: Would you like to talk about 

how to be a Priest, Permanent Deacon, 
Religious Brother or Religious Sister? 

Come to a gathering on the last Thursday 

of each month for snacks and discussion 
about this way of life. For more infor-

mation, call Father Rick at the parish 

office (573-335-7667) or email him at 
stvcapepadre@gmail.com.  

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa con-

sagrada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo 
ser sacerdote, diácono permanente, her-

mano religioso o hermana religiosa? Ven 

a una reunión el último Jueves de cada 
mes para algunos bocadillos y discusión 

sobre esta forma de vida. Para más infor-

mación, llame al Padre Rick en la oficina 
parroquial (573-335-7667) o stvcapepa-

dre@gmail.com. 
••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 

to the hospital for a planned surgery, 

please call the parish office so this Sacra-
ment can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va 

al hospital para una cirugía planificada, 
por favor llame a la oficina parroquial 

para que este Sacramento pueda ser cele-

brado con usted. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Reprinted with permission under ONE LICENSE #A-603099. All rights reserved.  

Closing 
Holy God, We Praise They Name 

mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com


BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

573-335-5700 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

  

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070  ·   1704 BROADWAY 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420       www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

  

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

GENTLE METHODS  TRUSTED EXPERIENCE  SATISFIED PATIENTS 

J.P. Arpin, D.D.S.  573-334-3131  

Stan Irwin, AAMS 
Financial Advisor 

839 N. Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

573-335-8274 
www.edwardjones.com 

Making Sense of Investing 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

& cremation service 
829 N. West End Blvd., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
573-335-3223                        www.crainsonline.com 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

573-803-3353 

ARCHITECTURE 

2044 BROADWAY STREET 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI 63701 

PH:   573-339-1473 • FAX: 573-339-1483 

e-mail: blakemalone@sbcglobal.net 

Please support these fine advertisers!!! 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

